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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter Selection:  Please refer to the classroom memos 

to see what song to practice at home. 

 

Picture Retakes are scheduled for December 4. Please 

note the revised date.  Remember you must return the 

original packet for retakes. 

 

Student Council:  Next week Wednesday, December 4, is 

scheduled to be “Twin Day”.  The most innovative twins 

will win a “fast pass” for hot lunch that day. 

 

Geography Bee:  The geography bee preliminaries will 

be held in the classrooms on December 6.  If your child 

is interested in participating, please have them ask their 

teacher for the materials. 

 

Christmas Program:  The Christmas program will be 

held at Second Reformed Church on Wednesday, 

December 18, at 7:00 p.m.  Second Reformed Church is 

located at 2323 Stadium Drive.  Please make note of 

the change of venue and the change in the date.  Please 

share this with family members, grandparents, and 

friends.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Student Council Hot Lunch: There will be a pizza hot 

lunch on Wednesday, December 4.  The price is $2.00 

for the first serving and $1.00 for seconds. 

 

Thanksgiving Break: Thanksgiving break will take place 

on November 28 and 29. 

 

Parents United Fundraiser:  Please dine at Panera on 

West Main Street or Westnedge on Wednesday, 

December 11 from 4:00-8:00 p.m.  Twenty percent of 

the sales will profit Parents United.  You must show the 

flyer or an electronic version of it in order to benefit 

Parents United.  The flyer for each location is attached 

to the memo email. 

  

Yearbook Ads: Parents of 9
th
 graders, now is the time 

to think about how to congratulate your graduate. A 

perfect way would be to place an advertisement 

showing your support in our yearbook. A school 

yearbook is a valued memento of their time at school, 

becoming even more cherished with the passage of 

time. A letter outlining costs and options has been sent 

home with the 9
th
 graders. If you have any questions, 

please contact Mrs. Fryling. Please note that the price of 

a half page ad has been reduced to only $50.00.  

 

All this, the Lord willing, and we live. 

 

                

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

Thanksgiving Baskets:  A big thank you to the school 

community for your outpouring of gifts this year.  We 

were able to pack up 8 large boxes of your food 

contributions and 8 large boxes of perishable items 

which included a turkey or ham, mashed potatoes, 

gravy, stuffing, chocolate, rolls, and a large pumpkin 

pie.  Also, we had two large bags-one filled with nice 

warm gloves and mittens, and another one filled with 

warm hats.  We topped each bag and box with 

homemade “Thanksgiving cards” made by the 

elementary students.  In addition to this, we collected 

$399.71 of which $264.00 went to purchase the 

perishable items.  We have $135.71 left which we 

hope to use in the near future when we serve a hot 

lunch at the Tree of Life school.  Mr. Adam 

Sterenberg, principal of the Tree of Life school, 

received our gifts and spoke to the students about 

how the Lord opened the door for him to start this 

school for low income families.  They started with 12 

students and now have 80 students.  They have the 

privilege of providing these students with a Christian 

education.   

 

 

              

                        
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General News Continued 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


